
 
 

 

 

 

 

NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 20, 2024 

Tax Collector to host onsite hiring event March 26  
South Daytona, Fla. – Next week, potential future employees may apply, interview and 
see the work environment for a motorist services specialist position at the Volusia 
County Tax Collector’s South Daytona branch. From 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Tues., March 26, 
hiring managers will open the doors to job seekers interested in the position. The 
branch is at 2400 S. Ridgewood Ave., South Daytona. 

“This event will be more time efficient for the applicants and our hiring managers,” 
Volusia County Tax Collector Will Roberts explained. “Submitting an application and 
interviewing at the same time cuts down on the time needed to get a new employee on 
board and earning money.” 

Motorist services specialists are needed in East Volusia County branches: Daytona 
Beach, South Daytona and New Smyrna Beach. In this role, team members handle 
vehicle titles and registrations, issuance of Florida driver licenses and identification 
cards, collection of property tax payments and issuance of hunting and fishing licenses. 
The job description is online at vctaxcollector.org/apply.  

Appointments for the event are not needed. However, applicants must bring valid state-
issued identification or a passport.  

For more information about the Volusia County Tax Collector, services and locations, 
please visit vctaxcollector.org. 


